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KMPS Sports Day 2024 (Save the Date!) 
 

Date: Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

Time: Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - 9:30-11:45am   

Time: Years R, 1 & 2 – 1:30 – 3:00pm 

Where: Kirby Muxloe Primary School Field 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are delighted to announce initial details of our annual sports day for 2024!  We would like to 

invite you to come and support your child/children in this fantastic event. Please note the 

timings for each year group above. As in previous years, each class has been split into houses 

and each house has been split into teams. We will try our best to place siblings in the same 

team but we will be in close proximity of each other if not.  

 

 

For Years 3 to 6, sports day will take place in the morning. They will be split into twelve teams 

with an A group and a B group. Each group will take part in the same seven activities that they 

will rotate around. Every child will compete in every activity, ultimately collecting points for their 

house. At the end of all the events, we will announce the winning team for the morning. For 

Years R, 1 and 2, sports day will take place in the afternoon. This will run the same as the 

morning with the exception being that there are 6 activities instead of 7. At the end of the day, 

all children will gather on the field to announce the winning house for the day.  

 

Children should arrive in their PE kit on the day, including suitable footwear. We would 

appreciate it if your child could wear the same coloured t-shirt as the house that they 

represent. (They should hopefully already be wearing these for their PE lessons)  

 
On the day your children must bring a named water bottle to take around with them. They may 

also wish to pack a jumper just in case the sun is not shining. Children will be responsible for their 

own inhalers and these must go round with your child, however there are always members of 

staff around to support.  

 

Lunchtime will run as usual and at the end of the day, children will be dismissed by their 

teachers as normal.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in May!  

 

Mr Rowley  

PE Coordinator 


